
The majority of Canadians are
concerned that medical 
assistance in dying (MAiD)
has risks of a needless death 
for vulnerable Canadians, 
such as the elderly, people 
with disabilities and
those with chronic illness.
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Two-thirds of Canadians (65%) are concerned that the criteria in the current legislation for MAiD may increase pressure 
on people, such as those with disabilities and the elderly, to seek death needlessly.

Sixty-eight per cent of Canadians want their political leaders to pay attention to the April 2019 United Nations report 
that criticizes Canada’s lack of implementation of safeguards to protect people with disabilities and ensure access to 
supportive care.

More than one-half (55%) of Canadians worry that MAiD may take the place of adequate social services.
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